
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ohana Member,  
  
Let me introduce myself. My name is Pat Badstibner, I am the President of World Prayr. World 
Prayr serves as a mission organization not sending individuals but sending resources in order to 
help pastors and missionaries across the globe, like yourself, extend their mission to take the 
gospel further into their communities. It is the desire of those who serve in World Prayr that you 
will allow us the privilege of laboring along with you as we seek to build a relationship and 
partner with you.    
  
There are two biblical models often followed. The first is for missionaries to go into foreign lands 
themselves. The second is one we see the Apostle Paul often using. Often the apostle Paul 
could not go so he would send an emissary with teaching materials.  
  
In today's time with modern technology there are various ways in which we can accomplish this 
model of Paul’s. The work you’re doing is significant, and in those efforts, we join with you in 
building God’s kingdom, not ours. Therefore we want to support you, using the model of the 
Apostle Paul that he lays out in Colossians 2:1-5.   
  
It is our hope through Project Ohana that we will be able to serve you as we journey with you. 
We believe that one of the best ways we can do that is to help you meet the ever pressing need 
you have for resources. We also want to bring attention to the work that you are doing and how 
you are serving others in your home country. In our attempt to do this, our online ministry team 
will be working diligently to promote and encourage others to support our combined efforts to 
help you get the resources you need. In connection with these efforts we will also speak to 
churches across the US to bring attention to these kingdom efforts.   
  
Our work on your behalf, though, will not stop with just these efforts. We will journey with you 
through the years helping you to obtain the resources you need to help reach others and take 
them deeper into the gospel. It would be my blessing to speak to each of you. You can reach 
me on this number 1-864-643-8135. You can reach me at pat@worldprayr.org. You can also 
find me on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/pbadstibner. I am on WhatsApp for those who 
use it.   
  
Respectfully Yours,  
Pat Badstibner  
President/CEO of World Prayr  


